
are deeply saddened to announce the
passing of their former President

American International Club of
Geneva

John J. Silvin
John was a loyal and highly-

committed AIC Executive
Committee member for over

20 years.
He will be greatly missed.

Members and Executive Committee of
the

Our thoughts are with his family at this
sad time.

Mr.


